
Pembroke Regional Hospital 
MEMO 

 

To: Physicians, All PRH Staff 

From: Rachel Robertson, Clinical Manager, Inpatient Surgical Unit 

Date: 2025 March 03 

Subject: Inpatient Surgical Unit Relocation 

Effective Tuesday, March 4, 2025 

 

We are excited to announce that on Tuesday, March 4, 2025, our Inpatient 

Surgical Unit will relocate to its newly renovated space on the 3rd floor of 

Tower A. This move marks an important step in enhancing our facilities to 

better serve our patients and community. 

Please note that all current phone numbers and extensions for the unit will 

remain unchanged, ensuring seamless communication during and after the 

transition. 

We appreciate your support and cooperation as we make this exciting 

change. 

 

Thank you. 


